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From: Garvey, Pamela <garveyp@mso.org>
Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2017 9:29 AM
To: Elmer, Linda; Owczarski, Jim
Subject: RE: file number 170677

Thank you, Linda and Jim.

This link was helpful. | am sympathetic to the need for a storm door and the desire for a tight fit to be effective in WI
weather, however all 3 of my storms at 140 E. Vine Street are wood and more appropriate to the historic character of
the neighborhood. | believe that it is possible to find wood storm doors and to have them appropriately installed by a
skilled carpenter to achieve the necessary fit. | do not believe it creates an unnecessary burden or unnecessarily
unwieldy expense to maintain compliance and to protect the historic character of the neighborhood.

Pam Garvey

From: Elmer, Linda [mailto:lelmer@milwaukee.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, August 23, 2017 8:08 AM

To: Garvey, Pamela <garveyp@mso.org>; Owczarski, Jim <jowcza@ milwaukee.gov>
Subject: RE: file number 170677

Can you open it by following this link? 1didn’t see any reason why it wouldn’t work and | did for me.

https://milwaukee.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx?1D=3128703&GUID=50CE4710-5796-4BD9-9DA2-
DCEB37CFCDE8&Options=Text|&Search=170677

Please let me know if this doesn’t work.

Thanks -

From: Garvey, Pamela [mailto:garveyp@mso.org]
Sent: Tuesday, August 22, 2017 6:27 PM

To: Owczarski, Jim; Elmer, Linda

Subject: file number 170677

| was sent a letter and was unable to open the request file for a metal storm door for 114 E. Vine Street.

Thanks,

Pam Garvey
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